Task Karate March 2010 Newsletter

Task Karate School 1100 Kane St. La Crosse, WI. 54603 608-781-TASK (8275)

E-Mail: taskkarate@msn.com

Website: www.taskkarateschool.com http://calendar.yahoo.com/taskkarate

Polar Plunge!

I haven't gotten the final results, but we had over 30 plungers and raised around \$7,000! Thanks to everyone that made that possible!



video

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ddduAqGuoEY

Mr. Lopez

After years of hard work our friend Eric Lopez will be receiving his Black Belt in Kenpo Karate! Their will be a demonstration and presentation at his school on Caledonia St. Saturday, March 13th at noon. All of his friends are invited to attend!

Tournament Season

Good luck to everyone at the Eau Claire Open this Sunday. There are several tournaments coming up in the next month, check the bulletin board for more details.

Family Fun Fair Karate Demonstration

The Coulee Parenting Connection is hosting a Fun Fair at the Onalaska Omni Center on Sunday, March 28th, and we will be doing a demonstration at 2pm! Please sign up if you want to participate!

Quote of the Week!

- "We are all faced with a series of great opportunities brilliantly disguised as insoluble problems."
- John W. Gardner: Was the secretary of health, education and welfare



February Rank Promotions

Dragon Orange Belt

Liz O'Neill

Dragon Green Belt

Ashley Janisch

Gold Belt

Brit Larson

Orange Belt

Lance Gunter

Green Belt

Cameron Wentz

Christian Wentz

Blue Belt

Alex Wing

Jimmy Wan

Ethan McGuire

Garth Gregerson

Red Belt

Anthony Rodriguez

Skylar Matter

Liam Matter

Andy Smith

Ben Smith



Mr. t by Austin Thompson